Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: February 13, 2023 at 1:30pm via Zoom
Minutes read and approved:
Old business from minutes:
New programming will begin in January. Every 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month, there will be Baby and Toddler Fun from 10-11am. Also, every 2nd and 4th Friday, Lego Master Junior for ages 5-13 will be held.

Neiva will be hosting a program on Brazilian Cheese Rolls on January 12th at 3:30pm. After the program was set up, it was discovered that the cheese rolls will not be able to be tasted by the attendees since there is no kitchen at the library. Discussion ensued about having a kitchen included in the remodel so cooking classes could be held.

The city was able to get through the ice on the back walkway to the parking lot. The staff has been using deicer to break down the remaining ice. They are asking people to try and be safe walking due to the cold weather and moisture creating icy walkways.

The librarians have been working on removing shelving units that are no longer needed to make space for more seating. This has opened the floor layout for accessibility as well. Books that had not been used for 3+ years were removed and sent to other libraries. This has allowed the library to have a collection that the community actively uses.

Winter Reading ends at the end of January. A few goal sheets have been turned in but librarians are hoping for more! The goal was 200 books read and they are halfway to the goal.
Bills presented for approval for payment

· US Linen and Uniform- mat cleaning- $53.10

· City of Omak- water, sewer- $155.16

· PUD- power- $945.11

New business
· The replacement window has been order and will hopefully be ready and installed next month!
· We are slowly being converted to Microsoft and will hopefully have all of these programs up and running on the patron side by mid-year. It is a slow process due to IT doing this for all 30 libraries but they are working hard to get this done. 

· We have had some issues with our heater flipping the breaker switch. The city as of the writing of this agenda is working on repairing this and we will hopefully have an update by the meeting date. If you come to the library wear layers!

· Alyssa is helping out covering other libraries while HR is working on hiring. Hopefully we will have positions filled soon!

· Minutes and bills next month will late being posted due to Alyssa being on a work trip and will post them before Monday. 
Actions Taken
Next Meeting March 13th at 1:30pm via Zoom
